Dear Chairman and Committee members, my name is Margo Knorr and I am writing in support of this resolution. It has been adopted in several states as a bill to be voted on this session and was in the 116th session as a House resolution federally. I have attached the exact form of the resolution for your review. It was introduced by Debie Lasko who discovered it was more than necessary when she posed the question to a current supreme court justice of "Can you define a woman?" Unfortunately the question was left unanswered much to the horror of most well minded men and women across this nation. This then exposed a void in our legal definitions nation wide and thus the need for this resolution.

I respectfully ask that regardless of political or social feelings you at least recognize the need for this resolution and the legal void is represents in our century codes language and give it a do pass.

Thankyou.